
Item 8: SECAmb: Update

By: Lizzy Adam, Scrutiny Research Officer

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 27 April 2018

Subject: SECAmb: Update
______________________________________________________________

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided about the SECAmb Regional 
Scrutiny Sub-Group.

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members.

______________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

(a) In November 2016 the SECAmb Regional Scrutiny Sub-Group was 
established, comprising of representatives from the six health scrutiny 
committees in the South East, to scrutinise South East Coast 
Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) response to 
the findings of the Care Quality Commission inspections and the 
Trust’s wider recovery plan.

(b) The Sub-Group last met on 19 March 2017; the notes from the meeting 
were not available at the time of publication and will be circulated to the 
Committee in due course. At the meeting, it was agreed to revert to 
individual scrutiny of the Trust by each health scrutiny committee going 
forward.

(c) Subsequently the Chair has invited SECAmb to this meeting of the 
Committee to provide an overview of the new Ambulance Response 
Programme (ARP) and Trust’s performance data for Kent in 
comparison to the whole of the SECAmb area. 

Background Documents

None

Contact Details 

Lizzy Adam
Scrutiny Research Officer
lizzy.adam@kent.gov.uk 
03000 412775

2. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the report be noted and SECAmb be requested to 
provide an update at the appropriate time.
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